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Please review - Abbeville update

Please review for the update:
L egal — Abbeville:

The Supreme Court has amended the Plaintiff Districts proposal and set a more concrete timeline for oversight.
Now, the timeline for addressing the constitutional violationsis as follows:

One week after conclusion of the 2016 legislative session, the General Assembly (and Governor) will
submit a written summary to the Court with all proposed, pending, or enacted legislation to keep the
Court informed of progress. Then the Court will review the summary and issue an order on whether the
State is consgtitutionally compliant and whether the Court needs to continue its oversight.
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